Biweekly Journal Report # 3 of 5 

We had a meeting with Kirsten, Micheal, Cendy, and I to discuss the next move. We were talking about how we can upload the project data to Salesforce. In the next move, we want people who should be assigned to existing projects in Salesforce.  I was researching and exploring to find a way how we can make it because it’s too hard to assign them individually it will take time. So, in our meeting, Micheal will talk with Salesforce support to help us to upload it. This is the only way we have to make it happen till now. From my experience working with the team and listen to other people view help to improve the work and make it easy. As a leader, I was trying and searching to find a way that did not take the time to upload the data. And since I'm new to Salesforce I didn’t find anything that will help me and I'm still working on it until to hear back from Micheal. What helps me chapter 16 to plan for the future and this what I'm doing now with my project.
